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I. WSCUC Operations Team Meetings: November 6, 23 
The CSUSB WSCUC Operations Team met to discuss additional data needed for the final 
Institutional Report draft and logistics. The final meeting for the operations team was 
held on November 23. The next steps include sending the final draft to Strategic 
Communication for production. 
 
 

II. WSCUC Institutional Report Penultimate Version: November 9 
Deputy and Vice Provost/WSCUC ALO Weber shared the Institutional Report's 
penultimate version with President Morales and Provost McMahan for their final 
review.  
 
 

III. WSCUC Institutional Report Production: November 30 to December 10 
The Office of Strategic Communication received the final written version of the 
Institutional Report on November 30. Their version of the report will be formatted with 
pictures and submitted to the Commission by our December 17, 2020 deadline.  
 
 

IV. Upcoming Steering Committee Meeting: March 5, 2021 
Our next Steering Committee meeting is scheduled for March 5, 2021.   

 

 


